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 The Forest Park High School track season has begun with a full schedule of meets during 
the month of May.  Coach Stu Smith’s boys’ team has a good nucleus from a highly successful 
Trojan team from last year.  A total of 35 boys have turned out for the team, the largest ever 
mustered for the spring sport.  Coach Nancy Anderson, assisted by Mrs. Carol Foucault and 
student teacher Dorothy Easley, has welcomed 35 girls to begin the season.  Four letter-
winners from last year’s squad plus a group eager participants that does not include a single 
senior will compete in a total of five matches against area schools. 

 

 The City of Stambaugh and the Nova Land Company, joint owners of the Stambaugh 
Airport, have agreed to sell the property to Iron County for $10,000.  The sale will have one 
restriction that at any time Iron County decides not to use the area for an airport or if another 
airport is built within a six mile radius of the present airport, the title for the land will go back 
to the previous owners. 



 



 



 


